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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I would prefer if the South & West Kerry are is not changed from its present boundaries. However 
I'm aware from the terms of reference that will not be possible therefore I would propose that the 
breakup of South and West Kerry be carried out as per Option 4 presented by Kerry County Council 
together with the inclusion of Molahiffe. 
 
Milltown and Dromin were part of the old Dingle electoral area and should be kept together as they 
are socially and economically linked. Kilnanare and Molahiffe are Fires Village and should be kept 
together and this would create a single 4 seater area which would be within the terms of reference. 
 
Theses areas shouldn't be broke up as they were in the past and every endeavour should be taken to 
keep them together. 
 
Yours 
 
Cllr John Francis Flynn 
 

 


